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MEETING INSTRUCTIONS FOR THE GREELEY ART COMMISSION MEETING ON             
November 15, 2022 

 
 
 
 

Regular Art Commission meetings are held on the 3rd Tuesday of each month.  
 
 
 

This meeting will be held in person in room 201 in the Downtown Recreation Center 
located at 651 10th Avenue, Greeley CO, 80631. No remote viewing option will be 

available in October. Members of the public are invited to attend. 
 
 
 

To provide input/public comment for this meeting please email  
Kim Snyder (kim.snyder@greeleygov.com) or call Kim Snyder at (970) 350-9450. 

Comments received before and throughout the meeting will be read into the record at 
the appropriate time. 
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Agenda 
Greeley Art Commission 
November  15, 2022 4:00pm Meeting  

 
 
 
 
 

 
Members: Tom Devore, Michelle Lieser-Booren, Robb Casseday, Sandy Magnuson, Tony Miller, Eddie Mirick, 
Louisa Andersen, Louise Wilson  
 
 
1. Call to order 
2. October Minutes for approval- see page 6 of this Agenda.  
3. Introductions – N/A 
4. Public Comment – N/A 

 
 

5. New Business and Action Items: 
 

a. Utility Cab update – Paint the Town committee recommends the GAC add art wraps on ALLO 
cabinets as part of the Paint the Town ongoing program (see pgs. 4-5). We have the opportunity 
to sign an agreement with ALLO Communications to add vinyl art wraps to their new cabinets. 
They have 24 boxes in place and plan to have a total of 40 cabinets in Greeley in the next few 
years. ALLO boxes are all in City right of ways. ALLO has given 2 citizens approval to wrap two 
cabinets not knowing our process; they have apologized and asked how to move forward. If we 
can approve these 2 designs today, which is after the fact, that would be great. We can also 
choose whether to accept them as donations that would require us to maintain them.  
ACTION - Vote to approve 1) two ALLO cabinet designs that are on city property and 2) Vote to 
approve accepting the wraps as donations to the collection and taking on maintenance for the 
wraps.  
 

b. Master Plan addition – the RAMP committee recommends adding an ‘Art Fence to Meeker 
Museum’ project to the At Master Plan. While there isn’t a set time on when this could happen, 
the mention of it in the AMP is deemed appropriate. 
ACTION: Vote to approve adding an ‘Art Fence to Meeker Museum’ project to the Art Master as 
a possible future project.  
 

c. New art Donation – RAMP recommends accepting the artwork titled ‘The Erechtheion’ by Robb 
Casseday. The 18x24 artwork is framed and is valued at $670. 

              ACTION - Vote to accept ‘The Erechtheion’ into the city Permanent Art Collection. 
 

d. December meeting discussion – who plans on attending the Art Commission meeting on 
December 20, 2022? Shall we plan to hold the December meeting? 

 
Non-Action items below on page 3: Please read before the meeting. 

This meeting will be held in person in room 201 at the Downtown Greeley Recreation Center 

located at 651 10th Avenue, Greeley CO, 80631. No remote/Zoom option will be available. 
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These items will only be addressed if you have questions, to request more information 
or if the committee chair would like to share updates:  

 
6. Project Reports:  

a. 2023 Traffic Cabinets – the call to artists is open to the public and is posted on Greeleyart.com 

with English and Spanish translations.  

b. Uptown Trees – the call to artists has been posted to Café at callforentry.org. The three 

locations we are hoping to add trees to are the SE corner of LINC library, SE corner of 8th Ave & 

11th St and NE corner of 8th Ave & 12th St.  

c. 12th St Outfall Art - Adam Kuby continues to work on his final design.   

d. Coloring Book Update – in progress  
e. Broadview/#3 Ditch trail stamps – installation may occur before the year ends.  
f. Fire Station #6 – progress continues. We will plan a dedication ceremony after installation.   
g. New Rodarte Bus Wrap – on hold until 2023 
h. Excel Energy Utility Cabinets – No change from last report.  

 
7. Maintenance & Repair   

a. - Go West: Centennial Village art fence damage- repair in progress 
b. ‘The History of Greeley Transportation’ – Artist Kirk Seese completed the repair.   

 
8. Other 

a. Tointon Gallery – Current Exhibit:  

 

 

Adjournment 
 

Next meeting scheduled for December 20, 2022 
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ALLO PON Cabinets are located in the City ROW, on city property, and measure 64Hx33Wx17D 

 

If the GAC approves adding ALLO cabinets to the Paint the Town program to be wrapped along with 

traffic cabinets, citizens may call Kim to ask that a location be added to a list for future cabinet art 

wraps. All current and future ALLO cabinet locations are shown on map below.  
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Two designs were installed without ALLO understanding the city/GAC process. One location is somewhere near 
Cottonwood Lake/Park and the other location is unknown. Below are the two designs that have already been 
applied as vinyl art wraps; these designs need GAC approval to remain on City property.  
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Greeley Art Commission Minutes 
October 18, 2022  
 

 

Art Commissioners Present: Dik Munson, Michelle Lieser-Booren, Danyelle Butler, Robb Casseday, 

Sandy Magnuson, Tony Miller, and Louisa Anderson 

Art Commissioners Absent: Tom Devore, and Eddie Mirick, Louise Wilson 

Staff Present – Kim Snyder, Dianne Secord and John Dargle 

Meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m. 

A motion to approve the September minutes was made by Robb Casseday and seconded by Dik 

Munson. The motion passed unanimously.  

Introductions were made for the CPRD Administrative Specialist, Dianne Secord.  
 

New Business and Action Items: 

1. Two volunteers are needed on a new Longview Park (Promontory area) selection committee to review 
an RFP and approve posting it on Café.  Robb Casseday said that he would volunteer.  

2. Uptown Trees - Kim talked with LINC library and they agreed to collaborate on the installation of one art 
tree on the corner of the property for the new building as previously approved by the Art Commission. 

3. Greeley Funplex Mural titled ‘Rainbow Reef’ has been completed and is getting great reviews. 

4. The Rodarte Center bus will arrive next year.  The Paint the Town Committee will meet to discuss adding 
an art wrap to it. 

5. Special Thanks to Dik Munson and Danyelle Butler for all their extensive and dedicated volunteer hours 
they have contributed to Greeley Public Art. 

 
Meeting closed at 4:27 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


